

My Training Materials | My Organization(s) | My Profile | Logout

CHECK GLOBAL ERRORS

Page Information The information has been saved.

Back

Document Information: VOCA-2017-City of Riviera Beach Pol-00296

Details

You are here: > VOCA Application Menu > Forms Menu

## **AWARD LETTER**

September 15, 2017 5:04PM

Mr. Clarence D. Williams III Chief of Police 600 West Blue Heron Boulevard Riviera Beach, Florida 33404-5416

Dear City of Riviera Beach Police Department:

The Office of the Altomey General, Bureau of Advocacy and Grants Management, is pleased to inform you that City of Riviera Beach Police Department will be awarded a Victims of Crime Act (VOCA) grant for the 2017-2018 funding cycle in the amount of \$109,708.00.

Our staff has worked diligently to determine how best to distribute the available VOCA grant funding while maintaining mandatory federal grant distribution guidelines and mission critical services. These considerations and your agency's commitment to providing services to crime victims in your community were the key factors used in making our decision.

A member of the Bureau of Advocacy and Grants Management will contact your agency to provide information and instructions for this grant. Thank you for your continuing efforts in providing assistance to victims of crime.

Sincerely,

Emery A. Gainey, Director

Navigation Links

Status Page Name

Award Letter

Contract Versions

Note Created By

Last Modified By

Smith, Mr. Clifton 9/15/2017 5:04:57 PM

79540

Z

Ľ

Top of the Page Powered by IntelliGrants™

Copyright 2000-2017 Agate Software, Inc.